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Note:  The Faculty Senate is a working organization.  To run for the Graduate & Professional Studies 
Committee, you must be able to attend its meetings held monthly from 12:00 – 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday.  

 Does your schedule allow you to attend?  __√_ Yes   ___ No  
  
The Faculty Senate meets monthly from 12:15 – 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday.   

 Does your schedule allow you to attend?  _√__ Yes   __ No   
 
CANDIDATE NAME:  Kathleen Jones, M.D.   
COLLEGE: College of Medicine     
DEPARTMENT:  Department of Biomedical Sciences   
RANK:  Clinical Professor of Pathology       
EMAIL:  kajones8@central.uh.edu        
 
Graduate classes taught in the last three (3) calendar years: I joined UH-COM in May 2020.   

• I participated in co-teaching in the Clinical Anatomy and Human Development (CAHD) course, 
beginning in August 2020.  

• I will participate in co-teaching in the Scientific Foundations of Medicine (SFM) course later this fall.  
• I will co-direct and teach in two other Organ Systems courses in the pre-clerkship medical curriculum 

(Gastrointestinal and Renal).   
Prior to joining UH-COM, I taught graduate level (medical students) and post-graduate level (residents) at 
another institution for about 20 years. 
           
Graduate academic programs in which you are actively involved: UH-COM Medical School curriculum (co- 
teach and co-direct courses, member of Curriculum Committee, Curriculum Integration Subcommittee, 
Student Performance and Advancement Committee, and Faculty Promotion & Tenure Committee) 
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Please insert any additional information you believe pertinent. 
 
I am honored to be nominated to potentially represent the UH-College of Medicine on the Graduate and 
Professional Studies Committee of the Faculty Senate.  Having worked in academic medicine in Texas for 
over 20 years, I have seen the benefits and advantages of a strong shared governance model, and also the 
potential perils when faculty voices are not considered in decisions that impact students, faculty, the College, 
and the University.  If elected, I would do my best to appropriately represent the opinions of our highly 
respected, diverse, and innovative faculty in Senate deliberations.  I would support strategic growth of 
graduate programs within the College and University, and seek opportunities for collaboration with other 
Colleges and partners in the community.  Thank you for this opportunity.         
 
  
 


